Subject: Collaboration Meeting 02/18 Stockholm
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Tue, 15 May 2018 11:44:02 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear PandaRooters,

the next collaboration meeting in Stockholm is approaching.
We will have our computing session on Wednesday, June 5th, in the morning.

If you intend to give a presentation then reply to this form entry with the title and the needed
time of your talk.

Cheers,

Tobias
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